
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
The City of Gering, Nebraska is seeking submission of proposals from qualified Professional Engineering 
firms for assistance with the following project: “Conceptual Plan for Improvements to the Gering Public 
Library”. Professional Services for the RFQ will produce a conceptual plan for significant improvements to 
the City’s public library. The project aims to enhance ADA compliance and expand the facility with two 
key additions. 
 
Detailed information for this request for qualifications/proposals may be obtained from the Office of the 
City Clerk, 1025 P Street Gering, Nebraska 69341, or by contacting the City Clerk at 308-436-6812 or e-
mail: kwelfl@gering.org. Questions regarding the RFQ can be directed to Annie Folck, City Engineer, City 
of Gering at (308) 436-6845. 
 
One (1) signed original and five (5) copies of the proposal must be received no later than 9:00 A.M. 
December 17, 2024, at the office of the City Clerk, 1025 P Street, Gering, Nebraska 69341. Mailed 
proposals should be addressed to the City Clerk, P.O. Box 687, Gering, NE 69341. Packets should be 
submitted in a sealed envelope addressed to the City of Gering and clearly marked “Proposal for the City 
of Gering-Conceptual Plan for Improvements to the Gering Public Library”.  
 
Proposals shall remain firm for a period of sixty (60) days after proposal due date.  The City of Gering 
reserves the right to refuse any or all proposals and to select the proposal deemed to be in the City’s best 
interest, at its sole discretion.   
 
       Kathleen J. Welfl, City Clerk 
       City of Gering, Nebraska 
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